Subject: Minutes
Posted by Silvia Masciocchi on Wed, 09 Jan 2008 12:22:51 GMT

View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

1. No information at all about the transfer of the December data from CERN to GSI. It would be
advisable to have a second person informed of details, in case of Kilian's absence.

According to the wiki page (http://wiki.gsi.de/cgi-bin/view/Grid/TransferRequestsToGsi) nothing
significant has been copied so far.

2. Misha's speed tests will continue with the current tasks and data. On Friday new machines
will become available and their disks will be configured particularly for the purpose of the
speed tests.

The goal remains to use the test results in order to optmize the choice of hardware to be
bought this year (decision until the end

of January).

3. There are problems with a few of the alice batch machines. Some of them failed due to
problems with the power supply. Consequently part of the data stored on gsiaf are currently
unavailable.

Page 1 of 1 ---- Generated from GSI Forum


https://forum.gsi.de/index.php?t=usrinfo&id=475
https://forum.gsi.de/index.php?t=rview&th=1669&goto=5614#msg_5614
https://forum.gsi.de/index.php?t=post&reply_to=5614
https://forum.gsi.de/index.php

